
Welcome to Coots parents'
information meeting

Taught by: Mrs Charlotte Bending

Assisted by: Mrs Watson, Mrs Sultana, 
Mrs Feeley, Mrs Ryan, Mrs Fisher



Expectations in Coots

Full school uniform / PE kit – please name everything

"Ready, safe, respectful"

Daily reading at home

Being resilient learners who persevere!



Daily reading 
Children should read daily at home
Children who read at least four times in a week will be entered 
into the reading raffle
Daily phonics lessons in school 
https://www.jollylearning.co.uk/resource-bank/learn-the-
letter-sounds/ - how to correctly say the sounds – the 
continuous sounds (m, s,f,r,n,v) should be said without the 
'schwa' or 'u' 
Handwriting – do encourage good pencil grip, it is much harder 
to correct an older child's incorrect pencil grip or letter 
formation 
- remember nip, flip, grip then froggy legs



Coots curriculum enhancements

PE – Monday and Tuesday – children to come to school in P.E. kit

Forest School – Spring 2  (after half term)

Year 1's – may sign up for sports club on a Thursday after school

Rebecca Reading Rabbit – will go home each day with the class 
helper of the day. Read a story with Rebecca and if possible 
take photographs to bring into school.

Show and Tell presentations – letter to follow



1. Encourage your child to read regularly and discuss 
the meanings of any unfamiliar words with them. 

2. Encourage your child to apply maths skills at 
home (money, timetables, measuring quantities in 
the kitchen etc).

3. Support your child to attend school on time every 
day.

4. Come in and see us if you have any questions or 
concerns! Do also use the pink communication book, 
this will be checked daily. 

How Coots parents can help



Thank you for joining us.

Any questions?


